
From: Lucy Demo
To: ST, RegulatoryCounsel
Subject: [External] Pa modernization act
Date: Saturday, December 23, 2023 10:25:34 AM

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or
attachments from unknown senders. To report suspicious email, use the Report Phishing
button in Outlook. 

 Hello, I am Lucy Demo PA-C and I am writing in support of the Proposed
Rulemaking 16-4955 in reference to Physician Assistants as written. The changes in
these regulations will modernize the delivery of patient care by the Physician – PA
teams in Pennsylvania.

These changes will eliminate redundancies in the work of medical practice between
PAs and physicians and it will also decrease the clerical burden on my physician
colleagues. 

I still look forward to collaborating daily with my physician colleagues. The changes
will help me do my job better.

Sincerely,
Lucy Demo PA-C
(973)750-0639
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